
OTHER BUSINESS: 
 

JIM SMITH: The next order of business is approval of minutes from prior meeting. We got 

minutes for October 2015, December 2015 and January 2016.  Has everybody had a chance to 

look at them?  I will accept a motion. 

 

NEIL DUNN:  Mr. Chairman would you like them grouped together or would you like to go 

through them individually? 

 

JIM SMITH:  No, why don’t we group them together. 

 

NEIL DUNN:  I would like to make a motion to accept the minutes from October 2015, 

December r2015 and January 2016 of the Zoning Board as presented. 

 

JIM SMITH:  Do I have a second? 

JACQUELINE BENARD: Second. 

JIM SMITH: All those in favor? 

ALL: Aye. 

JIM SMITH: Ok.  According to the list here we are supposed to have, allow for a report from the 

Town Council liaison who we do not have present and we will go on with the various cases. 

Starting with, we have one which was continued from last month.  So, why don’t you just read 

what they are asking for, so you don’t have to go through it all? 

 
The Board discussed the issues that Suzanne Brunelle brought up about the release of 
applications/files before meetings. Discussions were had with John Vogl and town attorney on 
to how proceed legitimately. Next month, the Board will start the procedure of amending the 
Rules of Procedure/by-laws and adopt language. According to by-laws, the changes have to be 
read at two consecutive meetings and then voted on at the third meeting. 

 

Discussions took place about staff changes in the planning department. 
 
David Paquette made a motion to adjourn. Motion was seconded by Jacqueline Benard. 
Motion was approved 7-0-0. Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,   
 

 
JIM TIRABASSI, CLERK 

 
TYPED AND TRANSCRIBED BY PLANNING & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT SECRETARY. 
APPROVED ON 4/20/16 WITH A MOTION MADE BY N. DUNN, SECONDED BY J. BENARD, AND APPROVED 
5-0-0.  

 


